

Hep C Connection, doing business as Liver Health Connection 2016 Annual Report

2016 Activities

Hep C Connection conducted the following activities throughout 2015:

- 1. 67 Educational presentations to 1,198 participants
- 2. 1,895 hepatitis C antibody tests
- 3. Coordinated Team Hep C, Hepatitis Testing Day, and World Hepatitis Day activities
- 4. Support services to 744 direct individuals
- 5. Linkage to care for 49 antibody-positive individuals
- 6. Distributed information at health fairs, through our e-newsletter, online, and social media
- 7. As of January 1, 2016, we changed our name to Liver Health Connection and began adding services about hepatitis B, HIV co-infection with HBV or HCV, liver cancer, and non-alcoholic steatohepatitis (NASH)

Methods of Solicitation

- 1. One direct mailing
- 2. One fundraising event, Future: Perfect!, October 15, 2016
- 3. Workplace giving campaigns through Community Health Charities
- 4. Grantwriting

<u>Chief Administrative Personnel</u>

Nancy Steinfurth, 720-917-3965, nsteinfurth@liverhealthconnection.org

Board of Directors

Linda Pryor, Chair Retired lobbyist <u>Lindapryor22@gmail.com</u>

Denise L. Leadon, PhD, Treasurer Resource Specialist, Union Pacific Railroad denlead@gmail.com

Jack Blumenthal
Contract Principal, Causey Demgen & Moore



Jblumen44@gmail.com

Charlie Hebeler, DrPH
Retired lobbyist
Charlie.hebeler@gmail.com

David Higginbotham
Owner, Mountain Plumbing & Heating
imadvd@gmail.com

Marcelo Kugelmas, MD, FACP South Denver Gastroenterology kugelmas@gutfeelings.com

Tanya Mann

Executive Assistant, Office of the Governor, Resiliency and Recovery Office Tanya.tmann@gmail.com

Sources and Uses of Contributions

\$ 9,719.03
299,406.15
239,508.29
59,738.02
1,474.39
237.60
\$610,083.45
385,613.73
57,242.30
77,506.89
\$520,362.92